
 
 
Dear Briskin Elementary School Families, 
 
Thank you so much for enrolling your child in ​Camp TIOH 
Virtual Summer Camp 2020.​  Camp will run from June 
23 to July 16 on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays 
from 9:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. Attached are the Zoom links 
for all the classes. Your child will only be able to get into 
the Zoom room if their name is on the teacher’s roster. If your class requires 
supplies, you will get that information a week before your scheduled class. 
We have also attached the schedule and a FAQ sheet for your convenience. 
Click here to access Zoom Links and Supplies!   
 
 
We are looking forward to a fantastic summer! Please contact us if you have 
any questions or concerns. 
 
Warmly, 
Brigitte and Tammie 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZGNMOEe0ZXoxWUIoJeMtsxNr-oyN-JRXfsTiKRda9ns/edit?usp=sharing

